CITY OF TUKWILA
TUKWILA METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT BOARD MEMBERS
ATTENDANCE AT EVENT
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a demonstration of the use of the pool cover

will be held on February 15, 2014 at 8:00 a.m. at the Tukwila Pool, 4414 South 144"
Street Tukwila, WA.

A quorum of the Tukwila MPD Board of Commissioners may be in attendance.
Christy O’Flaherty, MMC, City Clerk
This is advanced notice — Not required by law to be published.
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